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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 2:34 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 314 Chester St Appeal

Just talked to Thune.  Let’s go out to February 14.   

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 8:31 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: FW: 314 Chester St Appeal 

 

Have you follow up on this? 

 

From: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 11:15 AM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 314 Chester St Appeal 

 

Mai, 

 

Hi, I'm just looking to follow up on an appeal for 314 Chester St. This is a warehouse suite that was being converted to a 

church. They had appealed a revocation order and were given an extension through the end of December to continue to 

occupy the church while they completed repairs and got their building permits approved. 

 

I've spoke to the manager and it looks like things are in progress here but have not been approved yet. The contractor 

insists that the hold-up was due to waiting for the plumbing inspector to make it out to the building on a plumbing 

permit. They expect to have the work done quickly but I've told them that due to the appeal decision, I would not be 

able to allow them to continue the church services until after they have the permits approved.  

 

They are requesting a few addditional weeks to continue their services while finishing up the work. I think this sounds 

reasonable but because of the appeal deadline already set, it would need to be ok'd by Marcia Moermond to consider 

any additional extensions. 

 

Thanks for looking into this, 

 

Mitch 

 

 

 

Mitchell Imbertson 

Fire Inspector 

Dept. of Safety and Inspections 

 

phone 651.266.8986 

fax 651.266.8951 

mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 


